
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Meeting for Parents of Prospective Sixth Form Students for 2015 to be held in St Aidan’s Constance Green Hall on 
Thursday 26 February 2015. 
 
The Associated Sixth Form of St Aidan’s and St John Fisher has achieved national status.  Regularly featuring at the top of 
the national performance tables, it is also the largest school-based sixth form in the country.  Remarkably, it dates back 
to 1973 and during the past 40 years has flourished as a unique educational venture.  Students continue to be registered 
at either St Aidan’s or St John Fisher but they are fully integrated for lessons and also for many extended curriculum 
activities.  The Sixth Form’s outstanding reputation for academic success is based not only on first class results but also 
our record in achieving places at the most competitive universities in the country.   
 
The size of the Sixth Form and its successes have allowed us to introduce a vast range of courses in all kinds of disciplines 
which should enable us to meet the needs of every student.  The Association offers the widest range of choice in North 
Yorkshire and has achieved national recognition for sport, dance and music.   
 
The meeting on 26 February provides parents with an opportunity to be briefed on the Associated Sixth Form and to 
discover what it has to offer.  It is important for you to hear about the differences that the Association demands of our 
Sixth Form students so that they can be fully prepared for what lies ahead.  We will explain the procedure for application 
and admission.  We take much time and trouble over this process as it is helpful for you to know the various stages in 
advance.  From 7.30 pm there will be short presentations with advice on how to progress towards a successful Sixth 
Form career.  Individual advice on Sixth Form subjects and careers guidance will be on offer before the presentations 
from 6.15 pm – 7.15 pm when Heads of Subject will be available to talk to you. 
 
Due to the likely size of the event, students who currently attend St Aidan’s and St John Fisher do not need to attend this 
meeting.  St Aidan’s and St John Fisher students will be fully briefed within school.  However, students from other schools 
are most welcome as it will be their only opportunity to talk to teachers about their proposed subjects. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this important event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Wood     Mr R Pritchard 
Headteacher, St Aidan’s    Headteacher, St John Fisher 
 
 
 
 

 


